
Comments from Turkey on Proposals 

(by e-mail of 25 Oct 2010) 

 
According to the action item (No.8) arising from the 2nd S-23 Working Group Meeting, TN-ONHO's view is as 
follows; 
  
    TN-ONHO will not support and/or make any comment on any proposal(s) for the sea area between the 
Korean peninsula and the Japanese archipelago, unless the relevant parties are agreed upon. 
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